NOTIFICATION OF TESTING
SOL Non-Writing Assessments, End-of-Course
Dear Parents and Guardians:
Your student will be taking one or more Virginia Standards of Learning (SOL) End-of-Course (EOC) assessments between April 25, 2022, and May 30, 2022. All SOL assessments are taken in-person at school. School staff will schedule and communicate specific testing dates for your student based on their individual assessment needs. If you become aware of an unavoidable conflict that could result in your student missing a testing day, please notify your student’s counselor as soon as possible. 
For details, please visit https://www.fcps.edu/node/43069
SOL High School Assessment Frequently Asked Questions webpage (https://www.fcps.edu/node/43148) provides more information about SOL EOC tests in Fairfax County Public Schools (FCPS).
Graduation Requirements and Course Planning webpage (https://www.fcps.edu/academics/graduation-requirements-and-course-planning)
[bookmark: _Hlk99715708]Lewis High School Cell Phone Policy During Testing - Please note that the students cannot have their cell phone or any wearable technology on them while testing. If a student has their phone while testing, it will count as an incident of cheating.  Students will be reminded of this policy multiple times by teachers before testing begins.  
